Wendy Shaw

From: Jean-Claude Legault < jclegaultbd@gmail.com>

Sent: February 19, 2021 10:13 PM

To: Mackenzie Moreau; Joel Yelle; Krystal Manitius; Darlene Day; Wayne Klinowski; Kay

Corbier; Frank Cormier; Amanda Willett; Amber Derby; Julia Fineczko; Paul Beauvais;

Pauline Matchett

Cc: Wendy Shaw; Terri Gray; Janice Dewland

Subject: CLOC COVID-19 Testing Tracking Board Report

Attachments: Covid presumptive or positive tracking Febuary 19 2021 _.xlsx

Board members,

Please find attached today's CLOC COVID-19 Testing Tracking Board Report. Since a narrative report will be provided by Terri as part of the Board Meeting of ED Report for next week's Board meeting, one will not be provided today.

We invite you to note some improvements to the Tracking Report as a result of these appreciated recommendations made by Julia Fineczko;

- 1- Street numbers have been removed for increased confidentiality.
- 2- The "Remarks" section has been adjusted as follows:
- (a) Details of testing of clients and staff has been separated to identify the <u>first wave</u>: (Prior to Dec11) the descriptions have been left as-is for record purposes.
- (b) Details of tests for a <u>second wave</u> are identified (After Dec 11). The description of these have been simplified by identifying clients or staff alphabetically. Please note that some are repeated for those who have had multiple tests.
- 3- Sections have been added to provide a % of clients or staff with positive results in relation to the total number in each case.

We trust these changes will assist in making this report more informative. Thank you Julia for your input.

Best regards,

JC Legault President

Terri Gray

Executive Director